LOS ALTOS SCHOOL DISTRICT

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Randall A. Kenyon, Jr.
Assistant Superintendent, Business Services

DATE: December 1, 2017

SUBJECT: Disposal of Surplus Technology Equipment

These items are no longer of use to our district. As prescribed by the Education code and
the Los Altos School District Policies and Regulations, the Board of Trustees must act to
declare these items as surplus. Then I can attempt to dispose of the equipment.

RAK/ks






